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The State of California has, over the past several years, intentionally approved, funded and
constructed transportation projects that were known by the state to increase VMT and GHG
emissions, while intentionally thwarting efforts to reduce VMT and GHG emissions from
those projects. The state was warned, and is still being warned, about approving, funding and
constructing projects that increase VMT and GHG emissions. The state has ignored those
warnings. The state is intentionally violating its own VMT and GHG reduction plans and
policies, while at the same time submitting false and misleading documents and statements to
federal agencies and courts of law that claim the state is following its own VMT and GHG
reduction laws, statutes and policies.

Thank you

Tom Becker
Buellton
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